
Good Afternoon Classified Staff, Faculty and Managers,  
 
At the rescheduled Board meeting on December 19th, we shared our updated preliminary 
projections for 2017-2018 Budget development with the Board of Education.  
 
For information about budget projections, processes and timelines, please visit the budget 
website @ www.lanecc.edu/budget  
 
During winter term the Budget and Finance subcommittee of College Council will continue their 
work to present a balanced budget to the Board and budget committee. This subcommittee is 
comprised of representation from students, staff, faculty and managers.  
 
Questions about the budget or the process? Please call or email me directly.  
 
Thank you for all you do for our students.  
 
Happy Winter term to all  
 
Brian  
 

http://www.lanecc.edu/budget

